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CHANAKYA NITHI KAUTILAYA ARTHASHASTRA V&S EDITORIAL BOARD 2015-01-06 This book
gives a vivid description of Chanakya's doctrines, as written in his famous
book, Arthashastra. The entire content has been taken from the original book
but simplified and explained in an easy language for the common man. There are
17 chapters in the book containing the true essence of an ideal administrative
system, the duties and responsibilities of an able ruler, how to become an
efficient ruler, how to govern, the basic principles of a good government, how
to strengthen the political and physical boundaries of a kingdom/government,
how to increase the wealth of a kingdom/government or improve its economy and
bring forth prosperity, which is relevant even today for good governance. There
are also salient and interesting incidents from Chanakya's life along with
attractive illustrations to make the book all the more eye-catching and readerfriendly. The best part of the book is that the author has beautifully tried to
connect and relate the various philosophies of Kautilya with our daily life
activities, problems and situations. So readers, just don't miss reading the
book!
Main Kaun Hoon Swami Vivekananda 2021-01-19
Mudraraksasa (The Signet Ring of Rakshasa) Vishakadatta 2004-08 Mudraraksasa Is
A Historical Play Of The Nataka Type In Seven Acts Written By Vishakadatta In
6Th Century A.D., In Which Chanakya, The Minister Of King Chandragupta Of
Pataliputra, Wins Over Rakshasa, The Minister Of The Nandas To The Side Of
Chandragupta. It Is An Unique Play In Many Respects. The Play Is Based On A
Political Theme And It Bears Testimony To The Consummate Skill Of Visakhadatta
As A Dramatist. It Does Not Present Any Of The Recognized Dramatic Sentiments
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(Rasa), But Introduces A New, Hitherto Unrecognized Sentiment Of Intense
Rivalry Between Two Sharp-Witted Ministers Dedicated To The Service Of Their
Respective Kings.
Chanakya Neeti Radhakrishnan Pillai 2019-10-03 Strategies for Success “An
action contemplated shouldn’t ever be advertised; But kept a secret like a
mantra, and revealed in time.” We all feel stuck at times. There could be many
reasons for this—issues at work, unhappy family life, financial troubles or
embarrassing social situations. Most of us could use a little advice in these
circumstances. Chanakya Neeti provides precisely that guidance to face life’s
many daunting challenges. Chanakya, the great thinker and teacher, is wellknown
for his insights into the needs of both the privileged and the masses. The
original Chanakya Neeti was written over two thousand years ago, but its
brilliant verses are still applicable today because the basic quests of man
remain the same—peace, prosperity and happiness. In this volume, Radhakrishnan
Pillai offers a modern interpretation of Chanakya’s crisp and practical maxims
in his characteristic easytofollow and elegant prose. Imbibe Chanakya’s wisdom
to break loose from the web of troubles and create the life you desire on your
terms. Radhakrishnan Pillai is the bestselling author of Corporate Chanakya,
Chanakya’s 7 Secrets of Leadership, Chanakya in You, Katha Chanakya and Thus
Spoke Chanakya. He has a Master’s degree in Sanskrit and has done his PhD in
Kautilya’s Arthashastra. A renowned management consultant and speaker, he is
the Deputy Director of the Chanakya International Institute of Leadership
Studies (CIILS) at the University of Mumbai. He tweets using the handle
@rchanakyapillai and is also active on other major social media platforms.
Chanakya Neeti for Students in English Priyanka Gulshan 2021-01-02 Acharya
Chanakya was the smartest man of his century. In this book, the verses spoken
by Acharya Chanakya have been translated into English and are explained to the
students. Each verse spoken by Acharya Chanakya has been translated into simple
language for the students in relation to how those verses will apply in the
student's lives. With the blessings of Acharya Chanakya may this book bring
knowledge to you.
Kautilya's Arthashastra Kau?alya 2009-01-01 Kautilya, also known as Chanakya,
is India s most illustrious political economist of all time. He regarded
economic activity as the driving force behind the functioning of any political
dispensation. In fact, he went to the extent of saying that revenue should take
priority over the army because sustaining the army was possible out of a wellmanaged revenue system.Kautilya advocated limiting the taxation power of the
State, having low rates of taxation, maintaining a gradual increase in taxation
and most importantly devising a tax structure that ensured compliance. He
strongly encouraged foreign trade, basing it on the premise that for a
successful trade contract to be established, it had to be beneficial to all. He
emphasised State control and investment in land, water and mining. Kautilya was
a true statesman who bridged the gap between experience and vision. For
Kautilya, good governance was paramount. He suggested built-in checks and
balances in systems and procedures for the containment of malpractices. Many
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postulates of Kautilya s philosophy of political economy are applicable to
contemporary times.
Kautilya Arthshastra Chanakya 2001
Chanakya: His Teachings and Advice Ashwani Sharma 1998-01-01 Chanakya was
undoubtedly ancient India s finest political strategist and thinker. His brand
of wisdom is ageless and immitable. This volume forcefully impress upon one,
the need and the permenance of a moral code. The book has a large smattering of
pithy observations on women, family life, human relationships, moral conduct
and spirituality. Chanakya s startling prophecies, meaningful reflections on
everyday living and headed axioms, make this book a rich repository of
profoundity and reason.
THE MAGIC Rhonda Byrne 2012-03-06 A Simon & Schuster eBook. Simon & Schuster
has a great book for every reader.
Catalogues of the Hindi, Panjabi, Sindhi, and Pushtu Printed Books in the
Library of the British Museum British Museum. Department of Oriental Printed
Books and Manuscripts 1913
Rule The World The Way I Did Prof.S.K.Prasoon 2008-02-06 Chanakya is an
unrivalled personality whose parallel cannot be found in history. Many people
admire him for his wisdom and practical maxims, while many despise him for his
unscrupulousness. Nonetheless, there is no one who is not awed by him. He was a
shrewd politician, a master strategist, a crafty tactician, and an able
administrator. He demolished a stale kingdom and an arrogant dynasty to
establish a powerful and united kingdom. This book is a peek into the life of
this unmatched thinker. It also discusses his teachings and principles, which
are still as contemporary and relevant to the modern times as they were myriads
of years ago. Meant for all those who want to achieve an enviable position in
life, the book will help you earn unprecedented power and success, and rule the
world like Chanakya did.
Government Gazette 1890
Chanakya Neeti B. K. Chaturvedi 2017-08-30 One of the greatest figures of
wisdom and knowledge in the Indian history is Chanakya. Chanakya is regarded as
a great thinker and diplomat in India who is traditionally identified as
Kautilya or Vishnu Gupta. Originally a professor of economics and political
science at the ancient Takshashila University, Chanakya managed the first
Maurya Emperor Chandragupta's rise to power at a young age. Instead of
acquiring the seat of kingdom for himself, he crowned Chandragupta Maurya as
the emperor and served as his chief advisor. Chanakya Neeti is a treatise on
the ideal way of life, and shows Chanakya's deep study of the Indian way of
life. These practical and powerful strategies provide a path to live an orderly
and planned life. If these strategies are followed in any sphere of life,
victory is certain. Chanakya also developed Neeti-Sutras (aphorisms ? pithy
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sentences) that tell people how they should behave. Chanakya used these sutras
to groom Chandragupta and other selected disciples in the art of ruling a
kingdom. But these sutras are also relevant in this modern age and are very
useful for us. For the first time, Chanakya Neeti and Chanakya Sutras are
compiled in this book to make Chanakya's invaluable wisdom easily available to
the common readers. This book presents Chanakya's powerful strategies and
principles in a very lucid manner for the benefit of our valuable readers.
The Like Switch Jack Schafer 2015-01-13 Offers advice and strategies for
readers to get others to like them, assess truthfulness, and read the body
behavior of others.
The Talent Sutra Devdutt Pattanaik 2016 Saraswati is the goddess of knowledge
in Hinduism, as well as in Buddhism and Jainism. Her name is derived from the
fluidity (saras) of the imagination. Human imagination enables us to invent and
innovate, visualize, plan and de-risk. Yet imagination is a bad word in the
world of business and management. It strips us of certainty. We want to control
the imagination of those who work for us, prevent their minds from wandering
from work. Yet every human being lives in an imagined reality. Recognizing this
enables us to work with talent, build strong relationships and nurture people
to face any situation with faith and patience. Failure to recognize imagination
is why family-owned businesses are unable to manage professionals and how
professionally- run companies end up creating ineffective, mechanistic talent
management systems. Training, learning and development, are not just about
skills and knowledge and competencies, they are about appreciating the humananimal, recognizing that neither we nor those around us are programmable
machines that we can plug and play. Managing people, hence relationships, is
key to the survival of an organization. Derived from Devdutt Pattanaik's
influential bestseller Business Sutra, this book explores concepts like
creativity in the workplace, nurturing talent and the importance of teamwork.
It will help employers and managers become more inclusive leaders who are able
to carry their team along with them.
How to Talk to Anyone Leil Lowndes 2003-09-22 "You'll not only break the ice,
you'll melt it away with your new skills." -- Larry King "The lost art of
verbal communication may be revitalized by Leil Lowndes." -- Harvey McKay,
author of “How to Swim with the Sharks Without Being Eaten Alive” What is that
magic quality makes some people instantly loved and respected? Everyone wants
to be their friend (or, if single, their lover!) In business, they rise swiftly
to the top of the corporate ladder. What is their "Midas touch?" What it boils
down to is a more skillful way of dealing with people. The author has spent her
career teaching people how to communicate for success. In her book How to Talk
to Anyone (Contemporary Books, October 2003) Lowndes offers 92 easy and
effective sure-fire success techniques-- she takes the reader from first
meeting all the way up to sophisticated techniques used by the big winners in
life. In this information-packed book you’ll find: 9 ways to make a dynamite
first impression 14 ways to master small talk, "big talk," and body language 14
ways to walk and talk like a VIP or celebrity 6 ways to sound like an insider
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in any crowd 7 ways to establish deep subliminal rapport with anyone 9 ways to
feed someone's ego (and know when NOT to!) 11 ways to make your phone a
powerful communications tool 15 ways to work a party like a politician works a
room 7 ways to talk with tigers and not get eaten alive In her trademark
entertaining and straight-shooting style, Leil gives the techniques catchy
names so you'll remember them when you really need them, including: "Rubberneck
the Room," "Be a Copyclass," "Come Hither Hands," “Bare Their Hot Button,” “The
Great Scorecard in the Sky," and "Play the Tombstone Game,” for big success in
your social life, romance, and business. How to Talk to Anyone, which is an
update of her popular book, Talking the Winner's Way (see the 5-star reviews of
the latter) is based on solid research about techniques that work! By the way,
don't confuse How to Talk to Anyone with one of Leil's previous books, How to
Talk to Anybody About Anything. This one is completely different!
Chanakya in You Radhakrishnan Pillai 2015-04-30 Chanakya in You is the
charming, lighthearted yet profound tale of a man inspired by his grandfather
to seek the wisdom of the Arthashastra. Journey with a modern-day disciple of
Chanakya as he goes from being an aimless youth to the richest man in the
world, inspiring a whole nation to take up study of Sanskrit and ancient Indian
literature for business success. Interestingly, this book does not have a
single character with a name. The story is about you and your journey through
life. While you flip through the pages, you may well find yourself walking the
hero's path to bring out the Chanakya inside you. The book can be read by a
parent or a young adult, by a business tycoon or an academic scholar, with
equal ease and interest. This is a book for the people; a book that makes you
think. Don’t put it down until you discover the Chanakya in You! Radhakrishnan
Pillai, has an MA in Sanskrit and is a certified explorer of the magic of
Chanakya and the Arthashastra. After the runaway success of his first book
Corporate Chanakya, followed by a second bestseller, Chanakya’s 7 Secrets of
Leadership, Pillai brings Chanakya to life in his business fiction Chanakya in
You. He can be reached at Twitter@rchanakyapillai and Facebook :
/RadhakrishnanPillaiOfficial
The Success Sutra Devdutt Pattanaik 2015 the success sutra is packed with
unique and profound insights into how individuals can create wealth and achieve
success in life by following indian principles of strategic thinking and
decision-making. most human beings hunger after riches and success. there are
any number of management books which provide theories and techniques on how to
become rich and successful. all of them advise us to chase lakshmi, the goddess
of wealth, in order to make her our own. but the indian approach to prosperity
and fulfilment warns against the relentless pursuit of the goddess, writes
noted thinker and mythologist devdutt pattanaik, as it will result in conflict.
rather, we have to give in order to get, we have to satisfy the hunger of
others in order to satisfy our own. if we learn and practise this fundamental
truth, lakshmi will enter our homes and our lives. derived from his acclaimed
bestseller business sutra, this book is filled with lessons and insights into
management, business and the creation of wealth and success.
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Chanakya Neeti Chanakya 2021-11-18 The original Chanakya Neeti was written over
two thousand years ago, but its brilliant verses are still applicable today
because the basic quests of man remain the same—peace, prosperity and
happiness. Imbibe Chanakya’s wisdom to break loose from the web of troubles and
create the life you desire on your terms. It is a treatise on the ideal way of
life and shows Chanakya’s deep study of the Indian way of life. Chanakya is
regarded as a great thinker and diplomat in India. The book portrays about his
ideologies and ideas in diverse situations, which are pertinent even to today’s
times. The topics discussed in this book are morality, ethics, governance and
several others.
A Second Supplementary Catalogue of Printed Books in Hindi, Bihari (including
Bhojpuria, Kaurmali and Maithili), and Pahari (including Nepali Or Khaskura,
Jaunsari, Mandeali, &c.) in the Library of the British Museum British Museum.
Dept. of Oriental Printed Books and Manuscripts 1957
Sampurna Chanakya Niti - Gujarati eBook Chanakya 2014-01-18 ચાણક્ય - ભારતીય
ઈિતહાસના એક યુગ પુરુષ. તેમણે ભારતની સામાિજક વ્યવસ્થાના ઘડતરની ઉત્કૃષ્ટ બૌદ્િધક
પરંપરાને જન્મ આપ્યો અને આજીવન ચાિરત્ર્ય, સ્વાિભમાન અને કર્તવ્યિનષ્ઠાને જ
મહત્ત્વ આપ્યું, તેઓ મહાપંિડત, કુશળ રાજનીિતજ્ઞ, તીક્ષ્ણ બુદ્િધમાન, મક્કમ
ઇરાદાવાળા અને સમયની પેલે પાર જોઈ શકનારા હતા. તેઓ પોતાના જ્ઞાનથી ભારતના
ઈિતહાસનું એક સુવર્ણ પ્રકરણ બની શક્યા. તેમણે સમાજ, ધર્મ, રાજનીિત, કર્મનું અમૂલ્ય
જ્ઞાન રજૂ કર્યું, જે આજે ૨૩૦૦ વર્ષ પછી પણ એટલું જ વ્યાવહાિરક છે. તેમની આ શાશ્વત
નીિત જીવનના અિત મુશ્કેલ પ્રશ્નોમાં પણ સચોટ માર્ગદર્શન આપે છે. અહીં એ નીિતઓને
સરળ અને સ્પષ્ટ ભાષામાં રજૂ કરવામાં આવી છે.
CHANAKYA AUR DAINIK JEEVAN MEIN SAFALTA Renu Saini 2021-01-01 िशक्िषत और
बुद्िधमान व्यक्ित अपने लक्ष्यों को सकारात्मक, त्विरत, ठोस, दीर्घ और िविशष्ट
प्रारूप में बनाकर उन तक पहुँचना जानता है। प्रत्येक व्यक्ित जीवन में अपने तय िकए
गए लक्ष्य तक ही पहुँचना चाहता है। ऐसे में यह पुस्तक आप सभी के िलए लाभकारी होगी।
चाणक्य के द्वारा कही गई बातों का कहाँ, क्या, िकस सदंर्भ में कैसे उपयोग िकया जा
सकता है, यह पुस्तक पाठकों को यह बताने में मदद करेगी। अगर िकसी एक भी पाठक को इस
पुस्तक के माध्यम से अपने जीवन और लक्ष्य को खूबसूरत पड़ाव तक पहुँचाने में मदद
िमलती है तो इस पुस्तक का लेखन सार्थक हो जाएगा।
PRACTICAL HYPNOTISM (Hindi) DR. NARAYAN DUTT SHRIMALI 2015-01-06 This book is a
complete study of practical hypnotism. It seeks to explain the science of
hypnotism in a simple, straightforward and unambiguous language. The book makes
an integral study of the acclaimed ideas and theories of the East. The western
thinkers have heavily drawn upon the valuable contemplations of the Indian
seers of yore. Having achieved a fine blending of the two strains of
scholarship, the book has become a very reliable guide for all types of
readership.Dr Shrimali is a widely acknowledged author and his expertise in
these fields is beyond any doubt. The readers can immensely benefit from his
wide experiences and deep insights. This study is not just academic, but it is
equally relevant to all interested sections. The book is enriched with rare
discussion of the Indian sadhans and siddhis. In many ways, it brings out the
metaphysical findings of ancient Indian seers, and mendicants with firm
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authority. The study motivates scholars, young and old, to delve deeper into
this science for greater accomplishments in life.
The ARTHASHASTRA Kautilya 2000-10-14 An extraordinary detailed manual on
statecraft and the science of living by one of classical India's greatest
minds; Kautilya; also known as Chanakya and Vishnugupta; wrote the Arthashastra
not later than 150 AD though the date has not been conclusively established.
Legend has it that he was either a Brahmin from Kerala or from north India;
however; it is certain that Kautilya was the man who destroyed the Nanda
dynasty and installed Chandragupta Maurya as the King of Magadha. A master
strategist who was well-versed in the Vedas and adept at creating intrigues and
devising political stratagems; Kautilya's genius is reflected in his
Arthashastra which is the most comprehensive treatise of statecraft of
classical times. The text contains fifteen books which cover numerous topics
viz.; the King; a complete code of law; foreign policy; secret and occult
practices and so on. The Arthashastra is written mainly in prose but also
incorporates 380 shlokas. Artha; literally wealth; is one of four supreme aims
prescribed by Hindu tradition. However; it has a much wider significance and
the material well-being of individuals is just a part of it. In accordance with
this; Kautilya's Arthashastra maintains that the state or government of a
country has a vital role to play in maintaining the material status of both the
nation and its people. Therefore; a significant part of the Arthashastra has to
do with the science of economics. When it deals with the science of politics;
the Arthashastra describes in detail the art of government in its widest
sense—the maintenance of law and order as also of an efficient administrative
machinery.
Complete Chanakya Neeti: A Life Management Sutra English: Know-How to get
Success in Life & Success Management Tips by Acharya Chanakya Hindi Mahesh
Sharma 2010-01-01 On Cāṇakyanīti of Kauṭalya, maxims on Hindu ethics.
CHANAKYA NITI EVAM KAUTILYA ARTHSHASTRA PROF. SHRIKANT PRASOON 2015-01-06
Mahapandit Chanakya ek rachnatmak vicharak the. Veh sarvshreshth arthshastri ke
saath-saath mahaan raajneetigya evam katuneetigya the. Veh samraajya vinaashak
bhi the tatha samrajya nirmaata bhi the. Unki 3 anupam kritiyan - chanakya
neeti, chanakya sutra tatha kautilya arthashastra hain. iss pustak mein inn
teeno ki vistrit vyakhya lekhak dwara prastut ki gayi hai. yeh pustak chintak,
lekhak, prabandhak, sevak, shasak, prashasak, raajneetigya se lekar samaanya
jan sab hi ke liye laabhdaayi tatha upyukt hai.
The Life and Times of Pt. Madan Mohan Malviya Manju 'Mann' 2016-01-01
“Electricity can do away with some dark of the night; but it cannot replace the
sun. In the same way; we cannot illuminate ourselves with a foreign language.
Literature and country can be progressed by a native language alone.” —Pt.
Madan Mohan Malviya
Mañjula-mañjūṣā Ved Prakash 2001 Anthology of Sanskrit gnomic verses with
English and Hindi translation.
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The Miracle of Right Thought Orison Swett Marden 1910
Kamandakiya Nitisara; Or, the Elements of Polity, in English Manmatha Nath Dutt
2018-11-08 This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important
enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and
republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of
the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
Hindi Manual Frederic Pincott 1882
Chanakya's Chant Ashwin Sanghi 2010 Chanakya's Chant is a racy and gripping
account on Chanakya, one of the greatest political strategists India has seen.
The story changes track as it narrates the tale of Gangasagar Mishra, the
reincarnation of Chanakya, in parallel. Will he be the next kingmaker?
Gangasagar Mishra, a denizen of a quaint old Indian town, is no ordinary man.
Society sees him as a Brahmin teacher who can barely make ends meet, but he's
the reincarnation of the man who brought the fragmented subcontinent together
under a single empire – Chanakya. Chanakya's Chant by Ashwin Sanghi gives its
readers a look into two parallel worlds that are tied together by the
intelligence of the main protagonists. The first story is set in 340 BC, when a
young Brahmin man, fueled by the death of his father, vows revenge against the
king and overthrows his rule by bringing in Chandragupta Maurya, the first
emperor of the Maurya Dynasty. The scene then shifts to modern day India, where
Gangasagar Mishra leads his life as a nonentity – until he decides to groom an
ambitious girl from Kanpur into India's prime minister. Will Chanakya's
manipulative mechanisms change the face of the nation again? The book takes
readers on a joyride through Chanakya's cold and calculating moves. Chanakya's
Chant was very well received by critics and readers. Renowned bureaucrat and
writer Shashi Tharoor released the book in Mumbai and termed it a gripping and
delightful read. The book is a historical account, but features many colloquial
terms too.
The Nectar of Instruction His Divine Grace A. C. Bhaktivedanta Swami Prabhupada
Eleven Lessons in the Ancient Science of Bhakti-yoga Across five centuries and
half the globe comes this compact guidebook of essential spiritual teachings.
How to choose a guru, how to practice yoga, even where to live — you'll find it
all in this invaluable work originally written in Sanskrit by Srila Rupa
Gosvami, the greatest spiritual genius of medieval India. Now translated and
illuminated by Rupa Gosvami's modern successor, His Divine Grace A. C.
Bhaktivedanta Swami Prabhupada, the Nectar of Instruction is the key to
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enlightenment for all seekers on the path of spiritual perfection.
Śrī Cāṇakyanīti 2015
Age of the Nandas and Mauryas K.A. Nilakants Sastri 1967-01-01 The present work
deals with the period c. 400-185 B.C. which saw grat changes in the political,
economic and artistic life of India. Alexander, Chandragputa, Chanakya and
Asoka dominate the period. We get vivid pictures of the outstanding events of
the period--as of Alexander's conquests and their influence on the cultural
life of India, of the fusion of Brahma-Ksatra in the early Mauryan rule after
the overthrow of the Nandas and of the rule of Asoka and his successors.The
work consists of eleven chapters contributed by eminent historians. The reader
would find the chapters on Mauryan Polity, Industry, Art, Religion, Language,
and Literature very interesting and instructive.
The One That Divides Chanakya Grover 2016-12-24 --Every word unsaid--Every
feeling unexpressed--Every step not taken--Every idea forsaken--Is a
possibility walking away----ABOUT THE AUTHOR----I'm the loser they warn you
about--A good-for-nothing lump of protoplasm--Who just eats and shits--And
makes you wanna shout----I'm the loser they tell you not to become--Lest you
find yourself--Amongst the lowest of society's scum----I'm the loser they tell
you not to love--Lest you find yourself--Trying to free your neck--From my hand
pressing down from above----I'm the loser they tell you not to marry--Lest you
find yourself crushed--Under the weight that was never yours to carry----I'm
the loser they want to keep chained--Cause I listen to no one--I don't care if
it is something ordained----I'm the loser they want dead--But they keep me
alive--I would believe they do it for me--If only I was that naive
Vishwamitra KAMALA CHANDRAKANT 1971-04-01 Born a warrior, he relinquished his
kingdom to do penance. When Indra, the Lord of heaven, refused entry to King
Trishanku, the sage, known for his determination, created a parallel heaven for
the king who had sought his help. He trained Sri Rama and his brother Lakshmana
in warfare and taught them the use of celestial weapons to prepare them for the
great war they were destined to fight later. An extraordinary sage, Vishwamitra
was also a seer whose hymns are part of the sacred Rig Veda.
Chanakya's Niti Darpan Kauṭalya 2001 Chanakya the real author of this work,
after whose name this book has been named, was one of the Ministers of the
Rajah Chandragupta of Magadh Desh, now called Patna, which stands on the banks
of the Ganges. It was then an independent sovereignty and ruled by the kings of
the Gupta Dynasty, which, on its downfall, was succeeded by the Nanda
Dynasty.Chanakya was a great poet and one of the eminent Sanskrit Scholars of
his day. Chanakya Niti Darpan means, a looking glass, in which politics by
Chanakya may be viewed. It contains 343 couplets and has been divided into 17
chapters, each containing 20 couplets, more or less.This work met with the
approval and approbation of every Sanskrit scholar and gained such a publicity
that one who had even the least knowledge of the Sanskrit language, could
hardly plead his ignorance of this book. Later on, commentaries on Bhasha, or
chanakya-neeti-hindi-edition-a-sa-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a
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the vernacular language of the country, were published for the use of those who
could not understand the original Sanskrit text. Sanskrit Grammar is so
difficult that one, without its thorough knowledge, cannot understand Sanskrit
sentences or couplets and the perfect mastery of the Grammar means years and
years together and sometimes the whole life of a man of middle class intellect.
Catalogue of Sanscrit and Pali Books in the British Museum Ernst I Haas 1876
Chanakya Niti 2020-02-07 Chanakya's numerous sayings on life and living —
popularized in the wake of his successful strategy to put Chandragupta Maurya
on the throne, if legend is to be believed — have been compiled in numerous
collections and anthologies over time. This entire corpus was referred to as
Chanakya Niti. These aphorisms, which continue to be recalled and quoted in
many parts of India, primarily deal with everyday living: with family and
social surroundings, friends and enemies, wealth and knowledge, and the
inevitable end of everything. They also advise on the good and bad in life,
proper and improper conduct, and how to manage many difficult situations.
A.N.D. Haksar's wonderful translation also places this work into context,
showing how these verses have endured in the popular imagination for so long.
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